
From: Evans, Timothy 
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2024 9:26 AM
To: David Connolly <david.j.connolly80@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Bishop Manogue Expansion

Hi David,

You may view the staff report here:
https://www.washoecounty.gov/csd/planning_and_development/board_commission/board_of_adj
ustment/2024/Files/WSUP24-0001_sr.pdf

Please know that the project was originally set to go before the Board of Adjustment on August 1,
2024, but, at the request of the applicant, was pushed to November.

Regards,

Tim Evans
Planner, Planning & Building Division | Community Services Department
CSD Main Phone: 775-328-3600 Direct Line: 775-328-2314
Visit us first online:  www.washoecounty.gov/csd

From: David Connolly <david.j.connolly80@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2024 8:34 PM
To: Evans, Timothy <TEvans@washoecounty.gov>
Subject: Bishop Manogue Expansion

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

  Report Suspicious  ‌

ZjQcmQRYFpfptBannerEnd

Mr. Evans,

Good evening.  We just received the public notice of hearing on the Bishop Manogue
Expansion.  Is there any chance we could get a picture or a map of the land they the HS is
looking at expanding on?  An expansion would be good, just would like to know where it would
be prior to the meeting.  

Thank you

David Connolly

WSUP24-0001 
PUBLIC COMMENT
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